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Jonathon Apence AICP
Senior Planner
Community Development Department

Members of Town Council

As mentioned this property will have considerable influence on Homestake Circle.

The latest rendering indicates that some of the concrete will be replaced by stone
and i would request that be throughout the project.

i believe that a change in elevation for the roof lines and that the roofs be pitched,
would be far more consistent with the neighborhood.

The architect and the owner will lose very little space with this request and it
would be in keeping with the DRB pronouncement that this project needed
to be more similar to the surroundings.

Thank you for your consideration and for a possible change in the plans.

Michael Halpert
1054 Homestake Circle
Vail 81657
970 476 5301
mhalp@sas.upenn.edu
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